
                            

 

1. Terry and Carr are replacing the side entrance hallway floorcovering on 
the 2nd October and 3rd October 2024. Users will be informed and 
notices and instructions for entry will be placed on doors as the main 
hall can still be used with limitations on room usage; 

2. Insurance cover for the hall has been taken out with Zurich Insurance 
Company; 

3. A charity clothing bin is being discussed by the hall committee for 
possible placement in the car park. The hall Treasurer had been 
approached by Cerebral Palsy Charity, and we went back to them with 
certain questions. These are being considered. 

  

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

 


